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Clerk of the Supreme Court 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1927 

Re: Case Number 73,263 (Petition to 

Dear Mr. White: 
\ 

I recently read in the Florida Bar News of the petition 
filed with the Court by the Civil Procedure Rules Committee 
regarding Rule 1.442. 

I have read the proposed change and would recommend both the 
adoption of the proposed Rule, and the position of the 
Committee regarding the unconstitutionality of Florida 
Statutes 45.061 and 768.79. 

As a practicing civil trial lawyer, I am finding that the 
sanctions of these two statutes are deleterious to the fair 
resolution of disputes. Because the penalties are too 
severe, citizens are constructively denied their proper 
remedies. Those litigants who can best afford to run the 
risk of the sanctions are using their financial well-being 
to unfairly intimidate those of lesser means. 

The sanction contained in the proposed amended Rule 
submitted by the Committee is far more consistent with 
attaining the objective of placing a reasonable penalty upon 
litigants who unreasonably refuse to settle in the face of 
an appropriate offer or demand. 

As one who deals with the effects of the present statutes on 
civil litigation, I would recommend adoption of the proposed 
Rule, and I support the Committee’s recommendation that 
Florida Statutes 45.061 and 768.79 be found unconstitutional 
for the reasons the Committee has provided. 

Very truly yours, 

AYRES, CLUSTER, CURRY, 
McCALL BRIGGS, P.A. I7 r 




